
 

• Welcome and welcome 
back! We are looking 
forward to a great 
2024-25 school year!  

• Please return your 
signed emergency               
information sheets, 
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms 
needed to complete 
your child’s file.  

• Preschool Parents… 
Please remember the 
first monthly preschool 
tuition payment was due 
on August 1, and the 
second will be due on 
September 1.  

• Please send in a picture 
of your child for the 
classroom, if you                
haven’t already done so.  

• We will be closed on 
Monday, September 2 
for Labor Day.  

• Have you enrolled for 
My Procare online                 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? 
Text the message 
@homergle to the       

number 81010  

 Notes to Parents: 

Week 3 and 4: August 26– 30, 2024 
(PLEAE REMEMBER, WE WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2 FOR 
LABOR DAY) 
Theme: All About Me 
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Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child 
Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct, 
Homer Glen, IL 60491 

708-301-3939 
homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Introductions:  

Numbers: 1 and 2 

 

Story 1:  

Run Taffy Apple 

 

Reading Words: 

Run, run, Taffy, Apple, 
Jump, & jump 

 

Vocabulary: 

Eliminate– to get rid of 

Frequent– something that 
happened often 

 

Fable: The Boy Who Cried 
Wolf 

Are you signed up for the 
Remind App?  

Weekly reminders will help 
you stay on top of all 
school happening!  

 

*Please continue to         
visit www.bobbienoonans. 
com and our Facebook 
Page.  

 

Have a Great 2 Weeks!  

Mrs. Jeanie, Mrs. Patti, & 
Ms. Kelsie 

Language Arts:  

This week, the children will 
be introduced to our first 
fable, The Boy Who Cried 
Wolf. The children will also 
explore finger plays, songs, 
and The Whispering Game. 
The boys and girls will also 
participate in group                
discussions about how               
everyone is different, and 
how we are special in our own 
way.    

 

*Please decorate and the 
person that was sent home 
with your child to look like 
them. We look forward to 
displaying these! Please              
return by August 30.  

 

Concept:  

Throughout the week, we 
will continue to introduce 
various shelf jobs, which 
will help the children  

practice with the shapes 
circle and square. We will 
also do shape patterning 
activities, and be                   
introduced to a                     
Montessori job called the 
cylinders. The children 
will also play the                     
estimation game, and 
guess how many pencils 
are in the jar!  

 

 

 

Motor:  

The children will be                     
introduced to the ball and 
wand. Each child will get a 
chance to practice their 
hand-eye coordination. The 
children will also enjoy a 
path activity with stairs.  

 

Craft and Writing:  

The children will be                 
working on several readi-
ness papers focusing on 
the numbers 1 and 2,  

and tracing shapes. Look 
for these papers to arrive 
home throughout the 
week. We will continue to 
practice our cutting skills, 
as well as the proper way 
to hold scissors.  

 

Students of the Week: 

Charlotte & Owen 

Happy Birthday Owen!! 9/3 


